
KNIGHT REVOLUTION AND REVOLUTION II RIFLES

 KNIGHT RIFLES is recalling all REVOLUTION and REVOLUTION II muzzleloading rifles. The   
recall involves inspection and, if necessary, repair of the rifle’s trigger assembly at no charge to the   
customer.   

 Reason for the Recall: We have received a small number of reports from the field of   
accidental discharges of REVOLUTION and REVOLUTION II rifles. While there have been no reports of   
personal injury to date, any accidental discharge has the potential to result in serious injury or death.   
Consequently, KNIGHT RIFLES is voluntarily recalling all REVOLUTION and REVOLUTION II rifles to   
inspect and repair the trigger assembly. 
  
 Rifles Subject to the Recall: All REVOLUTION and REVOLUTION II rifles are subject to this   
recall. No other models of KNIGHT RIFLES are subject to this recall.   
 
 Corrective Action to be Taken:   
 
 1. CONTACT KNIGHT RIFLES: If you own a REVOLUTION or REVOLUTION II rifle, go to   
www.knightrifles.com and click on the “Revolution Recall” icon. The website will walk you through the   
steps necessary to participate in the recall. Alternatively, you may call KNIGHT RIFLES’ toll-free number 
and select recall when prompted at 1-800-696-1703. 
  
 2. WHAT KNIGHT RIFLES WILL DO: We will send you a pre-paid shipping box with instructions   
so you can return your rifle’s trigger assembly to us FREE of charge. When we receive your trigger   
assembly, we will inspect and, if necessary, repair it. We will then return the trigger assembly to you.   
The inspection, repair and return shipment of the trigger assembly will be performed FREE of charge   
to you. When your trigger assembly is returned, you will note that a unique serial number has been   
engraved on the internal housing of the assembly. This serial number marking is verification that the   
recall inspection and repair has been performed on your rifle. 
  
  

    
 
 

 

We apologize for this inconvenience, but your safety is important to us. If you have any   
questions or concerns, call us at 1-800-696-1703 or e-mail us at revrecall@knightrifles.com.   

Thank you, 
  
KNIGHT RIFLES  

WARNING!
WARNING – If you own a REVOLUTION or REVOLUTION II rifle, stop using the rifle  immediately 

and return its trigger assembly to KNIGHT RIFLES so it can be  inspected and repaired
 under this recall program. If you have sold, traded or given  away a REVOLUTION or 

REVOLUTION II rifle, you should give this  Recall Notice to the current owner. 

PRODUCT SAFETY WARNING AND
RECALL NOTICE

NOTICE


